
Endorsement for President of SMART Transportation Division 
 
 
As General Chairman of GO-009, I am proud to endorse Jeremy Ferguson for President of 
SMART Transportation Division.  
 
Throughout his years of service to our union, Jeremy has demonstrated an unwavering 
commitment to the well-being of our members and the advancement of our cause. His leadership 
has been instrumental during the battles of the last five years.  
 
Under Jeremy’s leadership, SMART Transportation Division has become a stronger, more 
effective union. I have had the privilege of working closely with Jeremy throughout the years, 
including his tenure as Vice President, and I have always been impressed with his dedication to 
our membership. In fact, I do not think there is anything Jeremy enjoys more than having face 
time with the membership.  
 
Jeremy was the right candidate to take the helm in 2019 and he is the right candidate to lead us 
in the future. He has the experience, the vision, and the passion to lead our organization in our 
future battles, whatever they may be.  
 
I am proud to call Jeremy my President, and my friend. I urge you to join me in voting for Jeremy 
Ferguson for President of SMART Transportation Division. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Scott Swiatek  
General Chairman GO-009 
Delegate Local 445 
 


